
Mayor's Updates
6/10/2025
• I was happy to emcee a Community Conversation at Pajaro Village Club House! We 

had thoughtful discussions on fraud prevention with Sheriff Clark and District 
Attorney Rosell, updates on the levee project and South County Government Center 
services from Supervisor Hernandez. 

• Honored to join the San Jose Earthquakes, California Giant Berry Farms, PVUSD 
Extended Learning, and America SCORES at their Grow the Game event in 
Watsonville! 

• Happy to support Positive Discipline Community Resources (PDCR) at their annual 
Baila & Brunch event! Thank you Stephanie Barron Lui and the entire PDCR team for 
the incredible work you do to uplift and empower the families and children in our 
community.

• We also had a great time at the Wine, Beer, and Art Walk! It was great to see our 
community come together to celebrate creativity and delicious flavors. A big THANK 
YOU to our incredible city staff for making this event such a success.



• I joined the Pajaro Valley Collaborative at their press conference on Medi-Cal and 
the real impact that losing health coverage could have on our community. 

• Our Mayor on the Move efforts continue. We visited Beach Street Café, D'Lily's Flower 
Shop, El Dorado Fashions, and el Valle Produce. They will be highlighted in our social 
media throughout this month.

• Today we raise the Portuguese flag in celebration of Portuguese Heritage Month. 
This flag honors generations of Portuguese Americans who’ve shaped our city 
through hard work and tradition. We’re proud of our Sister City partnership and 
grateful for your contributions.
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